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Children’s Ministry Assistant 
 

Taylor Markham 
Youth Ministry Assistant 
 

Gemma Black 
Kathy Broomfield 
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“Return, O Lord! How long? 
And have compassion on 
Your servants.  
Oh, satisfy us early with Your 
mercy, That we may rejoice 
and be glad all our days! 
Make us glad according to 
the days in which You have 
afflicted us, The years in 
which we have seen evil. 
Let Your work appear to 
Your servants, 
And Your glory to their 
children.  
And let the beauty of 
the Lord our God be upon us, 
And establish the work of our 
hands for us; Yes, establish 

the work of our hands. .”  

Psalm 90:13-17 

 

 

 

PO Box 98 
Redwater, TX 75573 
Phone | (903) 671 2142 

 
 

E-Mail    
info@fbcredwater.org 
prayer@fbcredwater.org 

  Contact Vickie O’Rear or Joanna Thornhill  to 
help or sign up for games. Candy can be dropped off in 
the office hallway.  

 



               

  

  

 Our Kingdom Kids Ministry will be sponsoring a Blanket/Coat drive       
October 4th through November 15th. We will be accepting donations of new or 
like new blankets, coats, gloves, and socks. Donation boxes will be available in 
the Mission Hall at FBC Redwater, City Hall and all Redwater School Campuses. 
Proceeds will be delivered to Missions Texarkana the day of their Thanksgiving 
meal. 

         Thank you for your support! 



     

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 Fall is here, on the calendar at least. It is exciting to watch God scatter  
spectacular colors across the leaves as only He can do! He will change us too 

if we seek Him diligently.  

 There are so many big things going on these days; God has sent us a 
Pastor, we are in the process of getting a new roof on God's house, His 
Church is growing and we get to be a part of it! Please give "as to the Lord", 
as we strive to be good stewards of what He has given us and help offset the 
cost of the new roof. He will bless you for it. It is so much more rewarding to 

"be in the game than to be sitting on the bench!"  

 If you want to serve in some way but don't know how or where, please let Pastor Corey or  
myself know. He has a place for you! Thank you all for your faithfulness in attendance and giving. In 

doing so, you are doing acts of worship. I love you all in the name of our powerful JESUS! 

AND don’t forget October is Pastor Appreciation Month. Let’s all show some love to our wonderful 

pastor Corey Calicott! 



Date Event 

1 Chosen Movie Night (6p)                              

Shoebox Adoption 

3 JOY Group Game Day (10a) 

Minis and Moms (9a) 

5 Lakeview Senior Adult Rally (7:30a) 

13 Loaves and Fish Food Box Distribution 

10 JOY Group Bonus Game Day (10a) 

  

  

October Calendar of Events 

Date Event 

15 Damascus Homecoming 

17 JOY Group Gaye & Lee Fountain (10a) 

24 Flu Shots by Kelton (10a)                              

JOY Bonus Game Day (10a)  

29 Hallelujah Party (5-7p) 

31 JOY Group Queen Wilhelmina (9a) 

  


